
Lebanon Conservation Commission Meeting 
September 22, 2022 

 
Minutes taken by Jerry Lanoie 
 
Present at the meeting were members: 
John Bozak, Jerry Lanoie, Don Leuchs 
 
The meeting of the Lebanon Conservation Commission was held in person at the Martha 
Sawyer Community Library and was called to order by John at 6:30 PM. 
 
Old Business: 

• John discussed his meeting with Selectwoman Shelli Boucher 

• Don presented part 1 of his research on the Half-Mile Road wetland area and proposed 
an official name for this area: “The Broggi Wetlands”.  John and Jerry were in support of 
this name.   

 
New Business: 

• John discussed that himself, Jerry, and Dan need to be sworn in at the Town Hall for 
their new term. 

• John had been approached by a concerned citizen about the possible cutting of 
wetlands on Prospect Hill Road. 

• Ruth Gutman will be providing John with a thumb drive of all her LebCC notes and 
minutes for use by the new secretary.   

 
Next Meeting:  October 27, 2022 at the Martha Stuart Library 
 
 
The meeting came to a close at 7:20 PM.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jerry Lanoie 
 


